












































From: Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD
To: "Journey, Denise D"
Subject: Approved Helen Jackson #2, 30-045-07723 BGT Approval for Closure
Date: Sunday, May 11, 2014 11:41:00 AM
Attachments: Approved Helen Jackson 2, API # 30-045-07723-2.pdf
Importance: High

Denise Journey,
 
OCD Approves Closure of BGT at Helen Jackson 2, API # 30-045-07723.
 
See attachment.
 
llowe
 
Leonard Lowe
Environmental Engineer
[Environmental Bureau]
Oil Conservation Division/Energy Minerals and Natural Resources
 Department
1220 South St. Frances
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87004
Office: 505-476-3492
E-mail: leonard.lowe@state.nm.us
Website: http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/ocd/
 
From: Journey, Denise D [mailto:Denise.Journey@conocophillips.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 07, 2014 1:54 PM
To: Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD
Subject: Helen Jackson #2, 30-045-07723 BGT Approval for Closure
 
 
 
ConocoPhillips needs to have the BGT approved for closure on the following well:
 
Helen Jackson #2 / 30-45-07723 / Box 9
 
Thank you for your assistance.
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